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James M. King 

Analyst II, Rates and Regulatory Affairs  

Phone: 978-846-5039 

Email: James.King@libertyutilities.com 

July 6, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chair 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: DE 22-035; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Request for Step Increase 

 

Dear Chair Goldner: 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, and pursuant to 

Commission Order No. 26,836 (May 31, 2023) in Docket No. DE 22-035, enclosed with this cover letter are 

electronic replacement copies of the following compliance tariff pages: 

• Tenth Revised Page 96 

• Nineteenth Revised Page 126 

These replacement pages correct a transposition error for the G-1 Customer Charge rate.  

Specifically, the G-1 Customer Charge rate was filed on June 14, 2023, at $434.18 instead of $434.81. The 

updated customer charge reflects the rate approved in Order No. 26,836.  Please note this error did not 

affect customer bills and was reflected incorrectly in the tariff compliance filing only. Thank you for your 

attention to this matter.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ James M. King 

James M. King 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 


